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Dear President Bayanjargal Ochirkhuyag,

On behalf of the academic community and staff of the Belarusian State 
University, I would like to express my warmest congratulations on the occasion 
of the 80th anniversary of the National University of Mongolia!

During its historical development, the National University of Mongolia has been 
continuously improving, always keeping up with the demands of the times and 
making a significant contribution to the foundation of the higher education 
system in Mongolia.

Today, the National University of Mongolia is a major intellectual center, 
characterized by a consistently high level of education, a qualified teaching staff 
and thousands of trained specialists in various fields.

We highly appreciate collaboration with the National University of Mongolia and 
look forward to further development of the partnership between our universities.

On this festive day, we sincerely wish the faculty members, students and staff of 
the National University of Mongolia academic success, prosperity and 
new creative victories!

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Andrei Karol
Rector
Belarusian State University


